
Correspondence from East Suffolk Council related to property addressing – 30 new flats on the 
former site of Shaftesbury Court 
 

 
East Suffolk Council are responsible for ensuring that all new streets and properties are 
correctly and clearly addressed and identified. 
 
We have been contacted by the Developer on behalf of their clients to start the addressing 
process for the 30 new flats being built on the site of the former Shaftesbury Court.  Their 
clients have requested a new building name for the site rather than keeping the original 
name.  They have not put forward any name suggestions and are happy for Lowestoft Town 
Council to suggest a suitable name. 
 
The road name for the site will remain as Rectory Road. 
 
Many thanks  
Mandy 
 
Mandy Mann | Gazetteer Officer (Property Addressing) 
East Suffolk Council 
01394 444261  
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
www.eastsuffolkmeansbusiness.co.uk 
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